TWU QANTAS UPDATE

Carrying Australia

NOVEMBER 2022
QANTAS HIGH COURT HEARING TOMORROW

Tomorrow morning, both parties will make submissions
as to whether or not Qantas should be granted leave to
appeal, following two Federal Court rulings against them.

We will possibly hear a decision shortly afterwards
about whether Qantas will be granted leave to appeal
in the High Court.

WHAT WILL HAPPEN?

« At the special leave hearing, lawyers from both sides of the case will give legal arguments as to
whether or not the case should be heard in the High Court.

« Based on this hearing, the High Court will decide whether to grant Qantas special leave to appeal.

« If Qantas is not granted special leave to appeal, the company will have exhausted all of its appeal
options, and the case will move to compensation hearings in December.

« If Qantas is granted special leave to appeal, we will keep up our strong fight, and mount the strongest
possible case in the High Court after two emphatic Federal Court rulings that you were illegally

outsourced.

« We'll update everyone as soon as we know the outcome of the hearing

WATCH ON FACEBOOK LIVE

If we do receive a decision at the hearing tomorrow, we will hold a press conference
shortly afterwards. Watch it live at www.facebook.com/TWUAus. The press
conference is scheduled for 11:15am but may be delayed subject to court
proceedings.

We'll also send an update to everyone as soon as we know the outcome of the
hearing.

Michael Kaine P: 02 8114 6500 E: twu@twu.com.au W: www.twu.com.au

Authorised by Michael Kaine National Secretary. Transnort Workers n. Level 2. 388300 Sussex Sireet, Sydney 2000 p (02) 8114 6500 e twu@iwu.com.a P
Authorised by Michael Kaine, Mational Secretary, Transport Workers' Union. Level 2, 388-390 Sussex Sireet, Sydney 2000 p (02) 8114 6500 e twu@twu.com.au jy


http://www.facebook.com/TWUAus

